
It is clear and concise what actions should be taken per the law and per the findings on the investigation conducted. Representative 
Nearman is a clear and present danger to our democracy as he planned and purposefully allowed in, dangerous rioters who were 
wanting to overthrow our local form of government to impede the presidential election. We could have very easily seen things turn 
into what happened at the nation capitol here in Oregon and worse. Without the expulsion of Rep. Nearman, all trust in Oregon's 
local government and justice system will be lost in my eyes and many others. Just because he is a representative does not put him 
above the law. Hold him accountable for his treasonous actions.


